
   

 DISTRICT ENROLLMENT MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE (DEMC) 
 Recommendation 2018-01 

 

 

 

 Date: 04/10/2018 

To: Chancellor’s Cabinet  

From: Jose Torres, DEMC Chair 

Subject: DEMC Recommendation 2018-01 – Policy for Nonpayment of Tuition 
 
  
At its meeting on 04/5/2018, the DEMC voted to recommend the following policy for nonpayment 
of tuition. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
As a means of implementing such a policy, the DEMC further recommends engaging a vendor to 
facilitate student payment plans and will be researching the availability of this service at an 
upcoming meeting. 
 
 
 

Chancellor Cabinet Response:    
 
 
 
 
 

  
Chancellor Date 

 
 

SBCCD will suspend drop for nonpayment for students owing less than $200. 
Students owing more than $200 will not be dropped if they enroll in a payment plan 
to bring their account to paid-in-full status (or a balance owed of not more than $200) 
prior to subsequent enrollment.  


